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FISCAL NOTE
House Bill 399

Committee: Ways and Means General Fund Sponsor: Representative Reed Ingram

Analyst: Peter Grogan Date: 04/09/2024

House Bill 399 as introduced would increase the obligations of the District Attorneys, paid from
the State General Fund, by an estimated $147,300 annually, beginning in Fiscal Year 2025, by

allowing district attorneys to have their salary increased during their term of office.

The provisions of this bill are contingent upon passage and ratification of the Constitutional

Amendment proposed by House Bill 400 of the 2024 Regular Session.
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